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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 8:22 AM
To: 'kopmanpj@aol.com'
Subject: RE: docid #160101-WS -  Utilities Inc. (Sanlando Utilities)

Good morning Mr. Kopman,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: kopmanpj@aol.com [mailto:kopmanpj@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 7:22 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docid #160101-WS - Utilities Inc. (Sanlando Utilities) 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to oppose what I understand will result in a 100% increase in consumer costs for water and sewer services for 
many of us in the Longwood area if the requested rate increase is approved. While I can understand the need for a 
modest increase, the impact in which our rates would be doubled is an unacceptable burden on consumers. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Philip Kopman  

FPSC Commission Clerk
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